
March 29, 1974

Summary of meeting concerning,Tohn Wasser, (SETRPC) letterthat we would no longer be eligable for 701 Planning Funds ~
. . I

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY
AFFAIRS

Ben McDonald, Executive Director
Paul Reyes,·AIP, Director Comp. Planning
Ray Prewet, Director Rural Service
Larry Crumpton, Director Housing
Carlos Colina-Vargas, AIP, Urban Regional Planner
Pat Fuller, Advisory Services ~ ~~©Ell~El~ 1

CITY REPRESENTATIVES ·. APR 3 - 19 74
B. R. Wallace, City Manager of Groves Division 61Jim Davis, City Manager of Port Neches COMPREHENSWE RANNINGD. Bob Henson, City Manager of Nederland

Meeting lasted about two hours:
Mr. McDonald stated that Mr. Wasser's quotes from the Departmentof Commuoity Affairs were incorrect and in error; that, actually,we wolild be funded for our Phase III planning, however, the
m axim um amount is at present unknown and will probably not beall that our lists of priorities Buggested. He added that we (thethree cities) would decide what we wanted; ilt-houghi_aft-Rr_he
had left _th--e_meeting.Mr, Reves indicated a negative gpinion of such.

--- --I- ---

In addition, we three reviewed our requests, elaborated, and offeredjustifications for each request.

I am confident that we will ptoceed on this basis.
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CC; Mayor T. E. Lee, Jr.
Members of the GiIy Gguncil
Homer Nagel
Robert Caldwell
Jim Davis
Skipper Wallace
Don Kelly ·
Matt Furth '


